

Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

8th February 2021

Dear critical-worker parents and carers,

Thank you so much for completing the reapplication form for school places that we sent to you. By doing this, we have been able to slightly reduce the numbers of children in school.

I can confirm with you that your child will be able to attend school for the sessions that you have requested.

Part-time provision

If your child is moving from full-time to part-time provision, please ensure that you have the correct information for them to be able to access the daily home learning curriculum which is being provided by the class teachers.

If your child is moving to a part-time place in school, we ask that they complete the home learning tasks that are set for those days by the class teachers. Please encourage and support your child to complete these tasks and return the outcomes to the class teaching team as each lesson is part of a sequence. If a session is missed, your child may struggle to keep up on the days when they are in school. Class teachers are available throughout each day to support the children who are learning remotely — please send any queries or questions that you or your child might have via Seesaw and someone will get back to you. If you are uncertain of how to use Seesaw, please contact your child's teacher via the school office.

We have a small number of devices available for you to borrow if you feel that this would help your child to access their learning from home. Please contact the school office if you would like to borrow one and we will arrange for that to happen.

In the meantime, thank you for helping us to reduce the numbers of children in school. Like you, we are hoping that we will be able to open school to all children again very soon.

In the meantime, please remember that Monday 22nd February is an INSET day, so school will be closed for all pupils. We break up for the half-term holiday this Friday.

Thank you all for your ongoing support.

Best wishes

Mrs Essex

